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NOTICE: IPI Service Delays

December 11, 2020

Dear Business Partner,

Skyrocketing consumer demand for goods 
continues to place strain on our IPI network with 
the convergence of parcel peak and retail peak 
along with equipment shortages on both coasts.

Beginning yesterday, December 10th, BNSF 
Chicago has imposed ingate restrictions on their 
Eastern and Western ramps. These ingate 
restrictions will cause delays on pickups and 
transit times. 

New Jersey and Los Angeles markets continue to 
experience IPI delays due to capacity constraints 
with equipment and driver shortages. These 
shortages are impacting our IPI schedules and 
anticipate delays through the holiday season. 

Please contact your STG customer service agent 
with any further questions.

We thank you for your understanding and 
patience during this time. 
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